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Comments: I am writing this comment to urge the forest service to deny any and all drilling plans for the proposed

site. Allowing drilling at the Lakota sacred site of Pe'Sla would unnecessarily destroy thousands of years of

history for no good reason. Deforesting and drilling in this land, which has served native American peoples

spiritually for thousands of years would be like taking a wrecking ball to the Vatican. Protect religious freedom

and protect Pe'Sla! Native American people's sacred sites deserve to be respected and revered as they are! No

mineral is as important as the sovreignty of native Americans!


